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Dear Families,
	
We want to wish all of our families a very Happy Thanksgiving. 

Upcoming Events

· November 28, 29, 2019: School Closed for Thanksgiving
· November 26, 2019 Community Education Council Meeting at P.S. 24. The meeting will take place in our auditorium at 6:30 pm. We encourage all families to attend and support presentations by our parents, staff and the unveiling of our new student council. It will be a great evening to celebrate and memorialize all the hard work and successes our community has experienced in the past few years. As an incentive, the grade that is most represented at the CEC meeting will earn extra recess. 

Announcements
· Our 2nd School Newsletter of the Year is now up on the website courtesy of our wonderful parent coordinator, Florence Byrne. It is a must read!
· We are pleased to announce the public release of 2019 New York State School Report Card Annual Assessments. It highlights all the amazing success that our community has accomplished in the past few years. This data includes the 3-8 New York State Assessments, 4 & 8 Science, NYSAA, NYSESLAT, and Regents exam results.  These data are publicly available on the Public Data Site. As further NYS School Report Card data become available, they will be released similarly on the Public Data Site. All data will be available in time for districts to attach the full report card to their budget votes.
Notes

If you have any questions or concerns please email the administration or parent coordinator directly at: sschwartz@schools.nyc.gov,  namster@schools.nyc.gov, aparedes@schools.nyc.gov or fbyrne@schools.nyc.gov

We look forward to a great week! Thank you for your support and please remember to ask your children about all of the exciting things they are learning at school every day. 

								Sincerely,
								P.S. 24 Administration


